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MINUTES 
of the Extraordinary Town Promotion Sub-Committee 

held on Monday 27th January 2020 at 5.30pm 
at the Civic Centre, Sambourne Road, Warminster, BA12 8LB 

 

 
Membership: 
  

Cllr Batchelor (Broadway) A Cllr Nicklin (West) A 

Cllr Fraser, Chairman, (West) * Cllr Ridout (West) * 

Cllr Fryer (Broadway) * Cllr Robbins Vice Chairman (East) * 

 
Key: *  Present A  Apologies    AB  Absent  
 

Present: Co-opted Members:  Cllr Tony Jackson (Wiltshire Council), Andrew Robinson,  
Len Turner, Melvyn Davis, Cllr Chris Spender, David Williams. 
 

In attendance:  
Officers: Tom Dommett (Assistant Town Clerk) Judith Halls (Office Manager) 
Public and press: 0 member of the public, 0 members of the press. 

 

TP/19/014 Apologies for Absence 
Apologies were received and accepted from Cllrs Batchelor and Nicklin. 

 

TP/19/015 Declarations of Interest  

No declarations of interest were received under Warminster Town Council’s 

Code of Conduct issued in accordance with the Localism Act 2011. 
  

TP/19/016 Minutes 

TP/19/016.1 The minutes of the meeting held on 2nd September 2019 were 

approved as a true record and signed by the Chairman.  

TP/19/016.2 Matters arising from the meeting of 2nd September 2019 

None. 
 

TP/19/017 Chairman’s Announcements 

   None. 
 

 

TP/19/018 Public Participation  
None. 
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TP/19/019 Reports from Unitary Authority Members relevant to this committee  

None. 

 

TP/19/020 Warminster Wobble 

Cllr Fryer proposed members approved further discussions with Redfish 

Events about how the Wobble can best be organised and nominated Cllr 

Robbins as lead member to work with officers and Redfish Events on this 

issue, seconded Cllr Ridout, voting unanimous in favour. 

 

TP/19/021 Events in Warminster 

  Cllr Fryer proposed the Assistant Clerk write to Lizzie Blake outlining that the 

Council was grateful for the offer, but that the council doesn’t have a budget or 

suggestion for a new event this year. The letter would also convey the view of 

the Sub-Committee that perhaps the best way forward would be for an 

existing event to be supported, seconded Cllr Spender, voting unanimous in 

favour.  

 

TP/19/022 Warminster Parking Partnership 
Cllr Robbins proposed members agree not to pursue the matter of metal 

signage in the carparks, seconded Cllr Ridout, voting unanimous in favour. 
 

TP/19/023 Imber Perimeter Path 

Members gave a vote of thanks to Nigel Linge and all those involved in the 

revamped Imber Perimeter Path.  Members suggested the following ways in 

which Warminster can promote and further benefit the Imber Perimeter Path:  

Via the area board, the town council’s website and facebook pages and WCR 

coverage.  It was agreed to ask Nigel Linge if he could provide a map to be 

displayed on the Council’s website etc.  

   

TP/19/024 Communications 

  Imber Perimeter Path. 
 

 Meeting closed at 6.20 pm 


